
Statewide Health Care Facilities and Services Plan

• OHS Published the preliminary draft of the 2024 FSP at the end of June

• FSP serves as advisory document and blueprint for health care 
delivery in Connecticut
• Statutory element of the Certificate of Need application process

• Stakeholder engagement began with presentations to the Health 
Care Cabinet and to the public

• OHS reached out to providers, hospitals and community members to 
participate in FSP Advisory Work Groups in July



FSP Stakeholder Advisory Work Groups

• Monday, July 15, 1pm-3:30pm – Physician Practice

• Wednesday, July 17, 1pm-3:30pm – Behavioral Health 

• Monday, July 22, 10am-12:30pm – Cardiac 

• Tuesday, July 23, 9:30-noon – Reproductive Health 

• Thursday, July 25, 1pm-3:30pm – Imaging 

• Monday, July 29, 1pm-3:30pm– Acute Care/Bed Need 

• Wednesday, July 31, 1pm-3:30pm – General Overview/Comments



Stakeholder Engagement Process
• Two advisory work groups and one general public 

stakeholder forum remain

• Written comments are due by September 30

• OHS will issue a final report with a target date of October 31
• OHS will incorporate updated data based on most recent filings
• OHS will address comments submitted within capabilities

• Goal is to incorporate FSP updates as core OHS function on 
rolling basis



Comment Submission

• By mail:
• Office of Health Strategy

attn: Boyd Jackson, Director of Legislation and Regulation
PO Box 340308
450 Capitol Avenue MS#51OHS
Hartford, CT 06134-0308

• Email: ohs@ct.gov
• Subject: Facilities and Services Plan – Public Comment

mailto:ohs@ct.gov
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